
 

 

 

 

The West Valley Transportation Department wants to ensure that all students in our district 

always have a safe and positive bus riding experience.  Due to the safety concerns of posting 

our Bus Routes and their locations, it is determined that Bus Routes will not be posted.  If you 

have questions or concerns, please reach out to the Transportation Department at 509-972-

5590.  Thank you.  


